
TO:  Teaneck Town Council 
FROM:  Preserve the Teaneck Greenbelt Committee 
DATE:  July 2, 2017 
 
 
 
At our June 29th meeting the Committee voted unanimously to strongly recommend 
to the Planning Board and Council the following: 
 
1. that the Planning Board and Council oppose Ordinance 16-2017 that would allow 
the joining of two lots 26 and 27 on Block 4102 for the purpose of constructing a 
self-storage facility on Route 4 
 
2. that the township purchases the Seigel & Seigel property for inclusion in the 
Greenbelt 
 
3.  that Council complete the process begun in 1987 by Resolution 118-87 
introduced by then Councilman Lou Schwartz, authorizing the submission of 
application forms to New Jersey and National Register of Historical Places for the 
entire Greenbelt which the State and County have declared eligible and meeting the 
criteria for Historic landmark status, to in fact apply for historic status for the entire 
Greenbelt. 
 
 
The goal of the committee in preserving Teaneck’s Greenbelt is to protect and 
maintain the quality of life of all residents of Teaneck, to be the guardian of the 
natural environment that is the Greenbelt, and to maintain and improve property 
values of the homes along Route 4. 
 
 
Submitted by 
Marie Warnke, Chair 


